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Editor: 
 
I am very pleased to see SB 707 pass through the Assembly, and I'm thankful my representative, 
Assemblywoman Catharine Baker supported this important measure. Too often do we hear news of 
yet another tragic shooting on school grounds and college campuses. Parents shouldn't have to 
worry about their child's safety when they drop them off at school, or send them off to college, and 
students deserve the opportunity to learn in an environment free from the threat of violence. Our 
children's safety must be our number one priority, and SB 707 takes a big step towards safer 
campuses. 
 
Cathy Reed 
Orinda 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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